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Third announcement: presentations and publications 
 

The Organizing Committee for the 15th International Conference of the Spanish 

Association of Language and Literature Education (SEDLL) is pleased to announce that the 

Conference program will soon be available on the SEDLL web page along with the schedule 

for speakers and detailed information about access to the venues. We would like to inform 

you as well of other aspects related to the Conference. 

 

ORAL PRESENTATIONS  

 

Given the large number of participants, oral presentations should not exceed the 10 

minutes (maximum) allotted for each speaker and no more than 10 slides should be 

prepared. The floor will be opened for questions at the end of each session.  

 

PUBLICATION OF PROCEEDINGS 

 

The authors who would like to have their papers evaluated for publication in the 

Conference Proceedings should send an email with the attached manuscript to the 

coordinators of the panel in which they were presented. All manuscripts must be 

submitted as Word documents and be received by the 10
th

 of December 2014. The 

guidelines for publishing in the Proceedings will be available on the Conference web site: 

http://sedll2014.upv.es/envios-trabajos.html   

 

The authors who would like to have their papers evaluated for publication in Procedia 

should send their manuscripts (maximum 3,000 words) by the 10th of December 2014 to 

the following email: sedll2014procedia@gmail.com 

 

These manuscripts must be prepared in accordance with the guidelines for publication in 

Procedia, also available at http://sedll2014.upv.es/envios-trabajos.html.    

 

CONFERENCE PROGRAM AND REGISTRATION  

 

All Conference materials, coffee breaks and the welcome cocktail are included in the 

registration fee. 

 

Participants should indicate on their registration form if they would like to attend the final 

Conference dinner, which costs 40€ and will be held at the Casino de Agricultura de 



Valencia (http://www.casinodeagricultura.com/es/restaurante). The deadline to sign up 

for the dinner is the 9
th

 of November 2014. 

 

Finally, all participants should complete and submit the registration form provided through 

the Conference web site: http://sedll2014.upv.es/inscripcion.html. All speakers must 

complete this form and pay the Conference fees by the 6
th

 of October 2014; if not, they 

will not appear as authors in the Book of Abstracts nor will they be included in the 

Conference program. In the case of multi-authored contributions, EVERY AUTHOR must 

pay the corresponding registration fee, regardless of their attendance. 

 

CONTACT INFORMATION:  

 

Web site: http://sedll2014.upv.es 

E-mail: sedll2014@gmail.com 

Twitter: https://twitter.com/SEDLL2014 

Facebook: https://www.facebook.com/sedll2014 

 

We look forward to seeing you soon! 

The SEDLL 2014 Organizing Committee 


